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14 October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re:  Warner Bros. Studio Tour London - The Making of Harry Potter 
 
Frome College Media Studies Department has organised a trip to visit Warner Bros. Studios in London on 
Monday 4 November 2024. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to view some of the amazing sets 
used in the films, explore the collection of beautifully crafted iconic props and discover the artistry in 
every stitch of the Wizarding World’s costumes! This trip was originally offered to Year 9, Year 10 and 
Year 11 Media Studies students, but we now have some extra spaces available, which we are offering to 
all Year 9 students.  
 
We will be travelling by coach to London, leaving Frome College at 7am, and we will be back at 
approximately 6pm.  Students can be collected from the main car or be permitted to walk home. 
Although food is available to buy at the venue, we highly recommend that students bring their own 
packed lunch, snacks and drinks with them to avoid queuing and additional expense. If your child is 
entitled to free school meals, please let me know so that I can arrange a packed lunch for them. 
 
The tour includes the entrance ticket to Warner Bros. Studio Tour London and a 45-minute lesson, 
planned and taught by qualified teachers in Warner’s own purpose-built classroom. There is also a free 
green screen broomstick experience. 
 
The visit will be covered by the normal Somerset Education Insurance Policy.  Please be aware that: 
 

• Except for visits abroad insurance arrangements are the same as for pupils in school, i.e. that the 
Authority only provides cover against proven or agreed negligence by the Authority and its 
employees. 

 

• You should consider making your own insurance arrangements for personal accident cover for 
your son/daughter for school activities in the UK. 

 
The cost of this trip is £48.00 which will cover the cost of the ticket, travel and insurance.  To secure the 
tickets, it is essential that payment is made by the deadline of Tuesday 22 October 2024. 
Payment for this trip can be made by ParentPay.  By making your payment by ParentPay please be aware 
this is also used as acceptance of your parental consent and that you are satisfied with the arrangements 
outlined above.  Please ensure that we have your up-to-date emergency contact details and any relevant 
medical information as this information is taken from our college database.  
 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please contact me at sdrew@fromecollege.org.uk as 
financial support with the payment may be available.  
 
If you have any queries about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the college on 01373 
465353 ext. 259 or via email (above). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Scott Drew       
Subject Leader Film and Media Studies 

mailto:office@fromecollege.org
mailto:sdrew@fromecollege.org.uk

